
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 1:25 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
R Keith Simpson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We received Hydro 1's 02-16-2021 letter & after reviewing our last 4 bills + calling H-1, determined that by going
to R2, our monthly bill will increase by 95%. As Senior citizens, on a fixed income, this proposal amounts to
"Highway Robbery" and outrageous! If industries get a break on their rates,
H-1 and the OEB should be doing more to protect Seniors.




